BSC - COVID guidelines
(29 October 2020)
COVID-19 Policies for 2020-2021 Contracts*
*Policies are subject to change at discretion of the BSC or NABSD

1. Drills/skating only, no contact play

2. Masks required on and off the ice. Violators will be removed from the facility. Multiple
violations may result in termination of contract.

3. Participants should arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before their scheduled ice slot, and
leave
immediately after.

4. Upon arrival, participants will go through a screening process, including a temperature
check. Participants who are feeling ill should not for any reason try to enter the BSC. *
Coaches sign in for players acknowledging the screening questions provided.

5. Two team Coaches will be required at all times while their respective team is in the
facility, to monitor and enforce PPE/Social distancing requirements.

6. No congregating in any area within the facility, nor outside in the parking lots. NO
tailgating

7. Player’s benches and penalty boxes will be off limits.

8. Locker rooms are closed

1. Participants should arrive at the BSC already fully dressed. No hockey bags
allowed in the facility.

2. Chairs and benches, placed to ensure social distancing, will be available for
putting on skates only.

9. Water fountains are closed, so participants are encouraged to bring their own water or
use the lobby vending machines. Sharing of water bottles is not permitted.

10. The spectator side of the rink is closed, as it is occupied by Midshipmen teams.

11. For Navy Youth Hockey: If you require anything from the “cage” please email Kristen
Fleming or Penny Kulawiak at the following email kfleming.nyh@gmail.com,
afawnboxer@gmail.com with your request. Cage access is by appointment only and
requires coordination with BSC staff. Coaches and managers will not have access to the
cages.

12. Lobby restrooms will be accessible for use, no more than 5 participants at a time.

13. *Team Coaches should disinfect chairs and benches after practice slot.

14. The time between ice slots will increase to 15 minutes.

* For coaches - we will get more clarification on these requirements over the weekend.
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